DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from the Very Reverend Richard Warwick Hurford, Dean and Rector of the Parish of Grafton and the Churchwardens of Christ Church Cathedral Grafton, praying that we would by virtue of our Episcopal Authority, grant a Faculty for the articles mentioned below to be placed in Christ Church Cathedral Grafton

> A STAINED GLASS WINDOW to be placed in the north-east corner of the Sanctuary - a memorial gift from Archdeacon A.E. and Mrs. Warr - in memory of the Archdeacon's parents

A BRONZE PLAQUE

to be placed below at floor level to read -"A.M.D.G. The window above is a memorial to Henry Arthur and Amelia Warr beloved parents of A. Edward Warr, first Dean of Grafton 1949-1965. It is a token of gratitude to almighty God for all his bounteous mercies".

WHEREAS

these articles appear to be fitting and seemly to be placed in the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE WE, DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our Faculty and give consent to the abovementioned proposal.

> GIVEN UNDER our hand and seal this twenty third day of March in the year of our Lord one thousand nine hundred and eighty

(only The four.

Registered at Grafton Diocesan Offices on the day and year mention de bove, by me.